

DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY MANIPUR NOTICE

Imphal, the 3rd April, 2025

No. 1/7/2018-DMu/Ph.D. (Pt-IX)://52Notice is hereby circulated for information of all the concerned that the Pre-Ph.D. course work is tentatively proposed from 16th April, 2025. Departments may comply with the advisory while establishing a concurrence within the school to conduct the classes preferably in the afternoon so as to ensure maximum participation of the researchers including the government servants. All the departments may issue notifications separately in this regard.

(N. Ritikumar Singh)
Deputy Registrar
Dhanamanjuri University

Memo: 1/7/2018-DMu/Ph.D. (Pt-IX)

Copy to:

- 1. P.S. to the Vice-Chancellor for kind information
- 2. All the Academic Deans for kind information
- 3. P.A. to the Registrar for kind information
- 4. P.A. to the Finance Officer for kind information
- 5. P.A. to the Controller of Examinations for kind information
- 6. All the HODs (PG & UG), DMU

7. Guard file.

(N. Ritikumar Singh)
Deputy Registrar
Dhanamanjuri University